
 

 

Date: September 15, 2023 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to express our appreciation for your active participation in the events and 
activities that took place this week at Arab Unity School. We have successfully conducted the 
baseline assessments, providing valuable information to our academic team for delivering 
personalised classroom instruction to each student. 
 
We look forward to warmly welcoming FS2 and Year 1 parents for the scheduled orientation 
tomorrow, September 16th at 9 a.m. in the Taher Hall. 
 
Educational Visits 
 
This week, our students of Years 10 and 11 had the opportunity to visit the Etihad Museum, 
where they gained valuable insights into Emirati Culture and UAE Heritage. Our dedicated 
teachers will continue to provide enriched educational experiences as part of our curriculum. 
 
External Benchmark Assessment 
 
Please find below the schedule for the external benchmark assessments taking place in 
September. We encourage you to stay connected with the respective Phase leaders/ class 
teachers if you need any clarifications in this regard. 
NGRT: 18th – 28th September 
CAT4: 21st – 28th September 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
 
As we know, attendance and punctuality are crucial aspects of a successful learning 
environment, playing a pivotal role in ensuring students’ academic development and the overall 
functioning of the school. As formal partners in your child’s education, it is essential that we 
work together to instil these values in our students. 
 
Know Thy Curriculum 
Our Primary team will be conducting “Know Thy Curriculum” to receive an overview of the core 
subjects (English, Maths, Science) from Year 2 to Year 6. 
 
The objective of this session is to enhance parental understanding of our instructional 
methodologies in core subjects, employing diverse strategies aimed at fostering students’ self-
assurance in acquiring future-oriented skills. 
 



 

 

Activities Next Week 

 

 
 

We ensure that our students receive a holistic education that prepares them for the challenges 
of the real world. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in creating a nurturing learning environment for our 
students. 
 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend, 
 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


